
 
 

Douglas Hnatiuk, 

Parks and Community Development 

City of Whitehorse 

2121-2nd Avenue 

Whitehorse, YT 

Y1A 1C2 

 

 

Dear Mr. Hnatiuk, 

 

Thank you very much for your support and assistance to the Rotary Club of Whitehorse for our 

Main Street Piano Project. 

 

We wish to move forward with this project and would appreciate your assistance to locate and 

purchase an appropriate shelter to house the piano at Main and Front Streets. The cost of the 

shelter and roll down locking shutter will be borne by the Rotary Club of Whitehorse. Our club 

will also provide the piano and stool. 

 

It is our understanding that installation and ongoing maintenance of the shelter will be done by 

the City of Whitehorse. The Rotary Club of Whitehorse will be responsible for the maintenance 

and winter storage of the piano. 

 

We realize that it is very important that the shelter be unlocked, giving access to the piano 

during limited hours each day to minimize disturbing guests at the Edgewater Hotel as little as 

possible. The assistance of by-law officers for this task would be appreciated. 

 

We are very excited about this project and look forward to its contribution to our city with its 

potential to add ambiance and interest to Main Street for both locals and visitors. It has been a 

very successful project in other Canadian cities, including Edmonton and Red Deer.  

 

Through our Rotary Music Festival, we will encourage young people to use the installation as 

much as possible.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

Bonnie Venton Ross 

President 

President, Rotary Club of Whitehorse. 


